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The CFPB: A Q1 2015 Review
April 16, 2015

Consumer Finance Litigation partner Claudia Callaway and Financial Services special counsel 
Christina Grigorian will present the webinar "The CFPB: A Q1 2015 Review" at 1:00 p.m. (ET) on 
Thursday, April 16. Claudia and Christina will address the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau's 
proposals, regulatory actions and pronouncements in the first quarter of the year, and discuss their 
first-hand experience with the CFPB. The webinar is the first in a four-part series. To register, click 
here.
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